

Dear Friends of the Community Foundation:

In compliance with the recent Howard County emergency ordinance, the Community Foundation office will be closed Monday, March 23 through Monday, April 6.

We have been asked by Howard County officials to share the following message with you:

Per the ordinance adopted by the Board of Commissioners of Howard County on March 18 2020, an "Orange" travel alert has been imposed in Howard County as of 5 p.m. Friday, March 20, 2020, due to the COVID-19 pandemic. The situation with COVID-19 is still evolving and, as with any emergency situation involving a threat to public health and safety, the Commissioners will continue to closely monitor events and may issue a notice to impose a more restrictive or less restrictive travel alert as appropriate. Please do not rely on social media rumors for information regarding the travel status alert. For official information, go to www.in.gov/dhs/traveladvisory/.

We will continue to monitor the situation and share any updated Foundation-related plans with you.

Staff can be contacted by leaving a message at our office number (765) 454-7298 or through email. We will be monitoring both.

Greg Aaron
Kim Abney
LaCinda Chapman
Sherry Hayes
Jane Williams
greg@cfhoward.org
kim@cfhoward.org
lacinda@cfhoward.org
sherry@cfhoward.org
jane@cfhoward.org

The well-being of our communities, donors, volunteers, supporters and staff is of the upmost importance. Obeying the emergency ordinance is necessary to ensure the safety of all those involved. Please follow the guidelines for your area.

Greg Aaron

President

Community Foundation Serving Howard, Carroll and Clinton Counties